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Online Notice for WTHC-LD: 

On August 20, 2024, The Atlanta Channel, Inc., licensee of WTHC-LD, Channel 3, Atlanta, 

Georgia, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for a major 

modification of its licensed facilities to change to Channel 15.  Members of the public wishing to 

view this application or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on the 

application can visit www.fcc.gov/stationsearch and search in the list of WTHC-LD’s filed 

applications. 

 


